
KEEP STABILITY FOR DISABILITY:
SIGN THE PSA PETITION
Around 500 people with disabilities living in Supported 
Community Accommodation are among the most 
vulnerable people in our community. They need and want a
consistent and stable environment from people they know and 
trust.

Under the NDIS, there needed to be changes in how this 
service was run and so the previous state government
set up a public corporation in order to keep 
stability for clients.

The new state government wants instead to privatise the service to the NGO sector. 
They made this announcement without discussion with clients, their families or staff.

We call on the state government to reconsider their proposal and reinstate the public 
corporation so there is stability for people with disabilities living in Government 
Supported Accommodation.
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